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Ms Lorraine Cordell 

Sent via Email 

Dear Ms Cordell, 

CCoouunncciill  

Please reply to: Geoffrey Mann 

E-mail: geoffrey.mann@enfield.gov.uk
My Ref : COM 1885 

Your Ref: 
Date : 22nd December 2016 

Re: Mr Simon Cordell -109  Burncroft Avenue - COM 1885. 

I write with reference to your letters of complaint dated 24th November 2016 
copies of which were received via email on 24th November 2016, 5th December 
2016 and 8th December 2016. 

I will respond to the issues you raised as follows; 

1. Anti-Social Behaviour Order
We are aware that the police applied for an Anti-Social Behaviour Order
(ASBO) which was granted on 4th August 2015 against your son in 
relation to activities that happened at locations away from Burncroft
Avenue. We are aware that your son is appealing against the ASBO and 
we are therefore unable to comment further.

2. CCTV
We can confirm that a letter was sent to your son by Sarah Fletcher,
Neighbourhood Officer on 18 th November 2016 giving him until 25 th

November 2016 to remove the CCTV that he had installed on the
internal communal door leading to flats 109 and 111 Burncroft Avenue
and facing towards the main door of the block. We can also confirm that
another letter was sent ,o him on 29 th November 2016 by Lemmy
Nwabuisi, Anti-Social Behaviour Officer in relation to complaints
received from your son's neighbours concerning the CCTV. This matter
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